

YMCA OF MONTCLAIR

November 30, 2023

Susan Hughes Glen Ridge Community Fund P.O. Box 27 Glen Ridge, NJ 07028-0027

Dear Susan,

On behalf of everyone here at the YMCA of Montclair, thank you for the Glen Ridge Community Fund's recent contribution of \$3,000. This support helps our Y offer cause-driven programming and financial assistance which ensures that all Glen Ridge families can access the Y's programs, regardless of their ability to pay.

Your contribution makes a difference in the lives of many Glen Ridge residents who depend on the Y as their provider of enriching summer camp, swimming lessons, teen and senior programming, and other no-cost initiatives like Chronic Disease Programs and Mental Health First Aid Training. This and so much more is only possible with help from our community.

Thank you, again, for the continued support of the Glen Ridge Community Fund. Together, we ensure that the Y is a place for everyone in our community to belong and thrive.

With gratitude,

Buddy Evans

President and CEO

Anneke Demarest

Chief Development Officer